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Dear parent/carer,

| am delighted to be able to share with you a copy of our most recent Ofsted inspection that took place on 2nd
and 3rd November. The team of four inspectors judged All Saints to be OUTSTANDING in every category, an
improvement-on the previous Good judgement the school had received. In the last academic year, less than
3% of schools inspected have attained an Outstanding judgement, so we are remarkably proud of this
achievement. The inspection judgements were as follows:

Overall Effectiveness: Outstanding
Quality of Education: Outstanding
Behaviour and Attitudes: Qutstanding
Personal Development: Outstanding

Leadership & Management: Outstanding

| would like to draw out some key quotes from the inspection report that | feel are important to both highlight
and celebrate.

“The school’s culture is both aspirational and highly nurturing.”
“Pupils’ behaviour is excellent. It is unusual for staff to need to remind pupils about how to behave.”

“Leaders and teachers are unwaveringly ambitious for all pupils...They are experts in ensuring that all pupils
are making progress through the curriculum.”

“Pupils respond to the high expectations of adults. Where they need additional help, this is recognised and
provided by skilled pastoral staff.”

“Every opportunity is taken to support, broaden and stretch pupils’ interests and talents”.

| sincerely hope that you enjoy reading the report. We will continue to develop All Saints as a school and strive
to further ensure that your child receives an exceptional education whilst they are here.

¥
Thank you for you continued support

Yours faithfully,
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Mr A O'Neill

Headteacher
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